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I 'am a concerned citizen,there is no need to spend money to this degree on a stadium we
do not need.There are cheaper ways to upgrade the stadiums we already have both
Launceston and Hobart. To spend this obscene amount of money on a new stadium is not
only foolish but cuts to the heart of the Tasmanian people this amount of money would be
better spent by putting it in to health to get elective surgeries done, to upgrade the hospitals
and make life better for struggling Tasmanians. [ have a personal stake in this as my wife
1s waiting for surgery to replace a hip, her second one she waited four years for the first
and in terrible pain for all those years and now she has been waiting for over a year in pain
for the second.I contend that this government need to get their priorities right forget a new
stadium as the majority of people have already spoken and said no to the stadium..

Malcolm Milner





